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The buses in my area have been drastically reduced. On the weekends I am forced to change 
from the bus to a tram which is difficult with my two children, especially when it is raining. 
My husband is in a wheelchair and needs to take the bus to the hospital and now he needs 
to change bus as there is no direct route to Randwick hospital anymore. This is also very 
difficult for him. He cannot get his power wheelchair wet, which has made it even more 
difficult for him. 


